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Smith, Johanna

From: Brandon Rice <rice.brandon79@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 9:42 AM

To: Smith, Johanna

Subject: TRC samples for permit renewal 

Johanna,  

  On 2/1/17 we had a 0.00 mg/l for TRC at the effluent.   On 2/9/17 we had a 0.00 mg/l for TRC at the effluent.  On 

2/16/17 we also had a 0.00 mg/l for TRC at the effluent.                          Thanks.  

 


